
Subject: Re: formaldehyde
 
OL is fine with my response for now but we will  need to increase the speed of the internal
review.
 
Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone.
From: Sadrieh, Nakissa
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2015 2:11 PM
To: Katz, Linda
Subject: RE: formaldehyde
 
The BB CP has been reviewed by Shontell and Robeena and Anna Marie, but I have not had time to
review their review.  I am also working on the formaldehyde safety assessment, since that document
has to be referenced in the CP response.  I think 

  There have been several large reviews that I have had to
juggle at the same time. I am also trying 

 I think 
   If they say anything, remind them of lead, and how long that has taken after we were

done with it.  but we can chat and reprioritize if necessary.  With the new TL, it might help me out to
finalize some of these documents.  
 
Regards,
Nakissa Sadrieh, Ph.D.
Director, Cosmetics Division
Office of Cosmetics and Colors (OCAC)
Center for Food Safety and Applied Nutrition (CFSAN)
Food and Drug Administration (FDA)
4300 River Road
Room 1034 (HFS-125)
College Park, MD 20740
 
Tel: 240-402-2194

 

From: Katz, Linda 
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2015 2:03 PM
To: Sadrieh, Nakissa
Subject: Fw: formaldehyde
 
See below. No need for you to respond to Jane but do you know when the petition response will be
ready for me to review?  
 
Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone.

From: Linda.Katz@fda.hhs.gov
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2015 2:01 PM
To: Chopko, Jane
Cc: Milstein, Stanley R; Harper, Kristina
Subject: Re: formaldehyde
 

(b) (5)
(b) (5)

(b) (5)


